
 
 

 

 
21 June 2019 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

RSE Consultation 

The statutory requirements for RSE (Relationships and Sex Education) have changed and we 
are required to have a policy in place by September 2019.  

We have a framework given to us by the government but the schools want to know the views 
of the school community so that we ensure that we meet the needs of our pupils. 
The headings are: 

1. Mental health and wellbeing 
2. Healthy and unhealthy relationships 
3. Money 
4. Careers and aspirations 
5. Physical Health 
6. Personal safety and risk management 
7. Media Influence 
8. Friendships and anti bullying 
9. Diversity and prejudice 
10. Sexual health 

 
I am in the process of consultation with the stakeholders: 

 Staff 
 Governors 
 Pupils  
 Parents 

A meeting for parents will be held on Thursday 4th July at 9.30am. It should take no 
more than 1 hour.  If you wish to attend, please email me at k.chadwick@littleilford.org.  If 
you cannot attend but wish to communicate with me regarding the above matter, please 
don’t hesitate to email me k.chadwick@littleilford.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ms Kate Chadwick 
Lead Practitioner for Teaching & Learning 
Stonewall Training Partner 
Diversity Co-ordinator 
Head of Drama 
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